
From:   Justin Foley   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   December 03, 2013

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

NOAA has not yet issued the license for ALL-STAR. As soon as it is available I will submit it.


